
Hyde Park Golf and Country Club 
Cincinnati, Ohio  
Golf Course and Turfgrass Management Internship 

Originally founded in 1909, Hyde Park is consistently recognized as a club of 
excellence, providing a traditional country club atmosphere with 
exceptional hospitality and modern amenities, including an outstanding 
Donald Ross 18-Hole golf course.  Recently, the club has partnered with 
Golf Course Architect (GCA) Tyler Rae and Associates to develop a new Master Plan. 

The Grounds Department’s mission is to provide the highest quality of conditioning on a daily basis for 
the members and guests. The Turfgrass Interns plays an integral role in all operations of the golf course. 

• Small project management
• Irrigation repair and auditing
• IPM strategies; calibrations and applications
• Attendance and presentations at Grounds Committee meetings
• PGA Tour volunteer opportunities
• Site visits to other facilities
• Data collection, record keeping and data interpretation
• Development of partner and industry relationships
• Newsletter updates

https://tylerraedesign.com


The Hyde Park team provides an excellent opportunity to 
grow and hone skills in both turfgrass management and 
leadership while developing industry relationships.  The 
ideal candidate will have:

• Eagerness to develop critical thinking and active
listening skills
• Work collaboratively with Superintendent,
Assistant Superintendents, Equipment Manager and
other departments
• Aspire to grow and develop in turfgrass industry
• Currently enrolled or planning to enroll in turf
management or related field

Formore information about the course and the 
operations please visit our blog at:
www.Hydeparkgolfandcountryclub.blogspot.com

Data collection and interpretation 

Cultural Practices 

22 Intern Class- Joe Faulks at JDC 

Compensation: 
Wages- $18.00/hour plus overtime 40-55 hours per week
Free on-site housing 
Travel Expenses covered for annual PGA/USGA tour volunteer experiences  
Meals provided when club is open  
Uniforms provided
Golf privileges with guests

Please email resumes with references to: grounds@hydeparkcc.com 
Pat O’Brien, Grounds Superintendent  

https://hydeparkgolfandcountryclub.blogspot.com



